
MEMORANDUM 
 
Date:  August 8, 2024 
 
To:  Rambler 
 
From:  Jesica Almendarez, Budget Officer 
  City of Coppell 
 
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing 
  Coppell Crime Control and Prevention District 
 
 
Please publish the following Notice of Public Hearing on August 17, 2024: 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PROPOSED 2024-2025 BUDGET 

COPPELL CRIME CONTROL AND PREVENTION DISTRICT 
 

 
A PUBLIC HEARING will be conducted by the City Council of the City of Coppell, Texas, to 
receive public comment concerning the Proposed 2024-2025 Budget.  The Public Hearing 
will be held on August 27, 2024, at 7:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers at the City Hall, 255 
Parkway Boulevard, Coppell, Texas 75019.  A copy of the Proposed Budget will be on file 
by August 5th for public view in the William T. Cozby Public Library and Community 
Commons or on the City’s website. 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE – STATEMENT FOR ADA COMPLIANCE 
 
The City of Coppell acknowledges its responsibility to comply with the Americans with 
Disabilities Act of 1990. Thus, in order to assist individuals with disabilities who require 
special services (i.e. sign interpretative services, alternative audio/visual devices, and 
amanuenses) for participation in or access to the City of Coppell sponsored public 
programs, services and/or meetings, the City requests that individuals make requests for 
these services seventy-two (72) hours – three (3) business days ahead of the scheduled 
program, service, and/or meeting. To make arrangements, contact Kori Allen, ADA 
Coordinator, or another designated official at (972) 462-0022, or (TDD 1-800-RELAY, TX 
1-800-735-2989). 

 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need additional information.  I can be reached 
at (972) 462-5305.  Thank you. 

 
 


